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Now that the restrictions have been somewhat lifted everyday life as we use to 
known it may return to some type of normal, “we hope”! 

Louisiana State Council held their Mid-Winter Conference in February which I 
attended. Seeing everyone their and the level of participation and enthusiasm of 
the membership in attendance was great. At our AVVA meeting we talked about 
our upcoming National Elections. We didn’t know at that time that VVA would be 
holding their National convention in November. It would have been a challenge for 
our membership to have held a virtual meeting in the place of a National 
Convention for AVVA. 

In the middle of April Texas VVA/AVVA will be having their State Council Meeting 
which I will be attending. Also in April our AVVA Chapter in Houma, Louisiana will 
be presenting a Survivor Benefit Seminar. I will also be present for that seminar. 

Susan Henthorn and I have put in numerous hours calculating Vista hours. Ours 
members, even with the virus, were able to accumulate a tremendous amount of 
hours. I would thank the membership for a job well done under the circumstances 
that they had to live with in order to provide these hours  

It will be wonderful to see everyone at our National Convention in November. Stay 
safe. 

 

 Kathy Andras 

AVVA National Treasurer     


